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Continuing to make society feel more watched, controlled, punitive and invaded is 

wrong anywhere, but is especially a betrayal of any tradition of freedom and liberty 

that we've long pretended to believe in. Basic human rights to privacy and 

presumption of innocence are being stifled by ever more surveillance, less 

transparency and oversight, invasive monitoring, lack of accountability by 

increasingly illegitimate authorities and a sense that we are under the occupation of a 

militarized police state. Prying into our private lives on our private property, using 

cameras we didn't agree to be watched by to endlessly record and catalog us without 

our awareness or opportunity to review or protest. This bill is obviously another 

cobblestone being laid on the road to tyranny. Do you really want to contribute to the 

fall of the USA? If you are involved in attempting to get this bill passed, you should be 

deeply ashamed of yourselves. The American people will never forgive you. 


